Please see below a letter from St Paul's Nursery school. Please feel free to complete the survey if you have children aged 3-5, thank you.

Dear families,

As part of city wide ongoing discussions with professionals in education and health we have been looking at how Covid-19 has been affecting our children.

We are very interested to know if you feel that Covid has had an effect on your child's development in the last year or so. In particular, whether you feel that lockdowns and restrictions have caused any additional difficulties or delays in your child's development.

The anonymous data we gather may be shared with the local authority and the NHS to get a feel for how children aged between three and five have been affected by Covid-19.

Below is a link that will take you to a very simple multiple choice questionnaire that will only take **three minutes** to complete. I would be hugely grateful if you could share your thoughts with us and also ask any other families you know of in York who have children aged between 3 and 5.

Once we have collected the data we will share our findings with you and our plan as to how we can further support our children and families in York.

Thank you very much.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5SSRVND

Claire Rigden Headteacher St Paul's Nursery School York YO24 4BD 01904 555995